
 
 
 

The Legislative Audit Bureau makes 1 recommendation  
to the Department of Administration 

 
 
We recommend the Department of Administration ensure that its consulting actuary for the State 
Retiree Health Insurance program addresses the remaining errors and recommendations identified 
in the actuarial audit in the next valuation or participation rate experience study (p. 6). 
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